
Supernova Newsletter: Week of 2/24/2020 

 

Social Studies: 

Students will be taking their benchmark exam this week. After exams are completed students 

will be moving on to classical civilizations, starting in Greece. Our focus for Greek and Roman 

civilizations will be forms of government. 

 

Math:  

Students will continue working on decimal operations.  This week we will focus on decimal 

division.  

 

Language Arts: 

This week in ELA students are continuing to read their new text "Flush" by Carl Hiaasen. 

Students have began reading and discussing the point of view of the narrator, Noah 

Underwood. Throughout this week students will be characterizing the main characters of the 

story, determining the narrator's point of view of different characters and the setting, and 

learning the elements of plot in stories. Throughout the next few weeks expect students to 

come home with a "Flush" novel and to be reading a chapter per night. Students will have 

comprehension checks throughout the unit.  


